
Thetford Leg Club’s April 2015 Newsletter 
 

I hope you all enjoyed the Easter holidays and didn’t eat too much 

chocolate! We are looking forward to the summer months now as we could do 
with some sun after all the wind and rain of recent months. 
 
We would like to thank Nurse Debbie for her generous donation of several 
items for our tombola table, she supplied these for our Xmas draw which 
raised £195, some of the items were carried over to our Easter draw and of 
course the bunny she donated was very popular and we all wanted to win it, 
thanks Debbie, much appreciated. Other donations were from the volunteers 
and members of the club. Thank you all very much for your support. The 
Easter draw raised £67. 
 
 

 
 

Winners are: 
 

Anthony Lindor - white chocolate Egg 
Audrey Box of chocolate sweets 
Bert  Soft Bunny 
Shirley Toiletries set 
Sylvia  Ferrero Rocher Egg 

 
Everyone was pleased with their prizes and Bert has a young baby in the family 
who is only a few months old, so the bunny has gone to a good home! 
 
No more tombola’s at the Leg Club until Christmas as this is time consuming 
and needs a lot of items to carry on with it. 
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There will however be a table with donated items for the members to choose 
for a donation towards our Leg Club funds. These have proved popular with 
our members. 
 
Ted is still bringing in stuff he buys from his other voluntary work charity shop 
where the local supermarkets have donated items. 
 

**Many happy returns** to Jill and Hazel, their birthdays 
were in February and April. (21, I think they said.) 
 
Wanted! 
We are looking for another volunteer to help about the club, as we need cover 
for holidays/sickness. So if you or you know of anyone that would like to give a 
few hours on a Wednesday morning or even occasionally, then please call into 
the Leg Club on a Wednesday morning to discuss this further. 
 

We would like to wish Nurse Kelly all the very best on her 
forthcoming wedding in May, we wish her and her future 
husband many happy years together. 
 
If you have any news you would like to add to our newsletters, please speak to 
one of us volunteers. 
 
Take care all and best wishes from the volunteers: 
 
Frank, Hazel, Jill, Linda and Ted. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Linda Wood – Club Secretary 
Thetford Leg Club 


